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Alisa Lembke

From: James Skeen 
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 4:57 PM
To: Meetings @ Valley Clean Energy
Subject: SunRun Offer

I have received an offer from Sunrun to install additional PV on my home at no cost.  I would be obligated to pay Sunrun 
$0.103/kWh which is less expensive than VCE. 
 
Thought you should know. 
 
Jim Skeen (not a VCE customer) 




